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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

Wednesday 4th June 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,    

 

Invitation to Sports Day – Friday 20th June at 9:30 am 

 

I am writing to invite you to our Key Stage One and Reception Sports Day on the 

morning of Friday 20th June (weather permitting!).  It will begin at 9:30am on our 

school field. Access on the day will be through the school’s main entrance and Hub, 

with doors opening at 9.15 am.  

 

Teams will be made up from children across the school with family members in the 

same colour team. This means that all your children will be competing for the same 

team so you can cheer on one colour! Because the teams are across the school, 

the KS1/FS2 scores will go forward into the afternoon and contribute to the overall 

winning team!  

 

Your child or children will need full PE kit on Friday 20th June. This is a T-shirt, shorts or 

tracksuit bottoms and trainers or plimsolls. Children will be in a colour team of either 

red, blue, green or yellow, for the Year 1 children this colour is the same one they 

were in last year. All reception children will be informed of their team colours. There is 

absolutely no expectation of dressing in team colours, but if you have a coloured t-

shirt which matches the team your child is in, please feel free to use this instead of 

the white PE t-shirt for this day.  
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As the day may be hot, please provide a sun hat, sunscreen and a labelled water 

bottle. Our parent-led Coffee and Cake team are kindly providing a refreshment 

stand for the adults with drinks and refreshments available to purchase. 

 

In the event of wet weather, we will keep in touch about any changes to 

arrangements. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

ask someone and we will try to answer them for you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michaela Cousins 

School Senior Leader and PE Subject Leader 
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